DISTRICT HISAD QUARTERS

18th Sept., 1924.

My dear Sir Arthur:

I returned from a trip through Western Canada last night and hasten to extend to you and Lady Currie a very cordial invitation to stay with Mrs. King and myself during your visit to London for the purpose of opening the new building of the University of Western Ontario.

Mrs. King is still in England, but is sailing for Canada on September 26th, and will return to London on the 4th or 5th October, when I know she will write personally to Lady Currie.

You have no doubt received a tentative programme from Dr. Sherwood Fox, and I sincerely hope you will be able to stay for the two days.

I do not think I have ever seen a more delightful place in which to live than Victoria, and I sincerely hope that some day it may be my privilege to be stationed there.